
  

Reg. Panel discussion

Dear Dr. Chitra Nagaraj,

We are deeply indebted to you for your states
man like address and conduction of the panel
discussion on "Organization of TB Control Programme
(NTP & RNTCP)" at the 12th Karnataka State
Conference on Tuberculosis and Chest Diseases held
at Bidar, Karnataka from 4th to 6th January 2002.

Although, I have heard many good talks and
discussions, I can say, sincerely without any attempt at
flattery, that we have listened to one of the most
constructive and thoughtful panel discussions, on the
subject of the TB Control Programme that has been
delivered in many years. Please accept my hearty
congratulations.

With warm regards,

Dr. V.C. Mailapur,
B.Sc.,MBBSS (OSM)

Family Physician
Rukmini Hospital

Mailapur Lane,Fort Road
Gulbarga-585 101

Reg. Library Services

Respected Madam,

This is to thank you for your kind help and
guidance extended to me during my visit to the NTI
library on the 24th and 25th of January, 2002.1 hope
you remember me, the postgraduate student from
Delhi, who was looking for some references on
contact tracing for his thesis. I wish to acknowledge
this help given by you in the 'Acknowledgement'
section of my thesis and I therefore seek your
permission for the same. If you will permit, I would like
to mention your name and sincerely acknowledge the
help accorded to me.

Please grant me another favor. You had given to
me a file of Bibliography to search for the references
on contact tracing. There was a typewritten page in
that file mentioning the references on contact tracing. I
had got two of those articles from 'Proceedings of
the     National   TB Conferences    (of 1970 & 1971,  I
think) photocopied, but I forgot to note the exact
references. I have the articles now but I need the
exact references to be able to quote them in my
thesis. If you could kindly e-mail the references, it
would definitely be of great help.

Thanking you in anticipation,

Dr. Lokesh Guglani
lokesh@vsnl.net
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